
Cornhill Community Action Status report - 25th May 2023

Following on from the annual report, there are many little jobs to be finished. It was suggested 
that we list them and ask for volunteers.

A grant is expected in early June from the Community Foundation. It is giving us more than 
requested because the project is thought "worthy, innovative and beneficial". More grants are 
expected in July.  This means that at least one of the private loans can be repaid. The heating 
will then be organised. That is the last of the major expenditure.

The Velux windows, the Fire Alarm and the Intruder Alarm systems also need to be sorted out. 

As of tomorrow (May 26th) fibre broadband will be available on a guest basis.

As there is now a regular income, the Centre will become effectively self-sufficient.
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